
REPORT ON THE WEBINAR ON EDUCATING SCIENCE MIND 

ON 2ND JUNE 2020 

  A Webinar on “EDUCATING SCIENCE MIND” was organized 

by Department of Physical Science, Lady Willingdon Institute of 

Advanced Study in Education on 02/06/2020 at 3.00 pm to 4.00 pm. 120 

student teacher from Science Departments participated in the webinar. 

Dr. K.A.Sheeba, Assistant Professor of Physical Science, Stella Matutina 

College of Education, Chennai., was the resource person. The students 

were made aware of the   techno pedagogical skills which deals how to 

integrate technology, pedagogy and content in science domain and also 

discussed about various online courses.  In addition this webinar 

emphasized how to utilize cognitive mind into technological world to 

create effective pedagogical decisions about what to teach and how to 

teach.   The session was very useful for future science student teachers 

to motivate their students to become a performer in the field of science. f   

                                                       

 


